
 

 

 

  

March 8
th
, 2019 

 

Weller® Product Discontinuation Announcement  
 

Dear Weller Sales Team: 
 
Every year we improve and streamline our product portfolio to make sure we offer the best possible product range to our customers. Please find therefore the attached a list of 
our end of life (EOL) products in 2019 and also the replacement products for them. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 

Please make sure to update the changes from the EOL product to the replacement product in your ERP system and on your website. 
 
For questions, reach out to your Sales and Customer Service Team. 
 
Regards 
 
Your Weller Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Apex Tool Group, LLC 
670 Industrial Drive 
Lexington, SC 29072 
USA 

 

 

 

Phone: +1 (800) 688-8949 
Fax: +1 (800) 234-0472 
Email: weller-na@weller-tools.com 
Web: www.weller-tools.com 
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